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Calendar of Events  

Visit our homepage calendar for important dates or click here to view the entire calendar.  

 

● There will be a girls basketball meeting Monday, October 21st at 7pm. We are asking 
all parents who have girls interested in playing basketball at PC to be present. Please 
bring any questions you may have pertaining to the season. If this is a conflict, please 
email Coach Cox. Coach Cox and Coach Smith look forward to meeting with you.  

● Exam Day Dismissal and Dress Code. Exam days  are a 1:15 dismissal; all students 
must be off school grounds by 2:00 pm both days unless staying after school practices 
or competitions on Wednesday.  Please make sure you have made arrangements to be 
picked up early on Tuesday and Wednesday.   
Students who choose to participate in Tag Day this week must follow tag day rules as 
usual.  Students not dressed appropriately will be sent to the School Store and if clothing 
is not available, students may be asked to sit in the office until appropriate clothing is 
delivered. Please ensure your student’s clothing adheres to Tag Day guidelines as 
stated in the Student-Parent Handbook. 

● Are you interested in helping out with the Auction?  If so, please come to our first 
meeting on Thursday, October 31 at 8:00 am in the cafetorium.  This year, we are 
featuring a Great Gatsby themed event is on Saturday, March 14 at the Newport News 
Marriott at City Center.  We look forward to a “GREAT” event with your help. For 
questions, contact Robin Thomas at 757.596.7247.    

● Our Fall Open House is coming up!  Wednesday, November 6 from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m., 
families can explore Peninsula Catholic.  Bring a friend to tour, and if your non-feeder 
school friend enrolls their student, you’ll receive a $1,000 tuition credit! (Feeder schools: 
OLMC, SMSS, PCRS).  Contact Shaylyn Baker at for more information.  Your friend 
can also sign up for a welcome session at peninsulacatholic.org. 

● Have you ever wanted to host an international student? Now you can! New Oasis is 
looking for families to host international students who will be attending PC in the spring. 
Do you know someone who might be interested? Refer them, and receive $100 if they 
become an approved host family. Please click the link for all detailed information and 
application to apply or contact JoAnn Boyce or 757-971-1880 with any questions.   

● Emergency Contacts and Medical Information.  Some students still do not have 
Emergency Contacts listed or have someone listed with no phone number.  If you have 
multiple students the information does not link so you must complete it for each one.   If 
you are hosting an International student the Emergency Contacts still need to be 
completed. Please update Medical information for your students if they do not have 
Allergies/Medical Conditions/ Medication put N/A.  

● Congratulations and Welcome! Congratulations to Ms. Shayln Baker, Director of 
Enrollment, who is recently engaged. Ms. Baker will be getting married soon and moving 
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to Florida in January.  Her last day will be December 18. We are blessed to introduce 
Mrs. Alyson LeMaster as our new Director of Enrollment.  She will be training with Ms. 
Baker for the next two months.  Mrs. Abella Padilla will also be joining the team as our 
Administrative Assistant, helping both the Principal and the Director of Enrollment. I 
know you will join me in congratulating Ms. Baker and welcoming Mrs. LeMaster and 
Mrs. Padilla to the PC family. 
 

Volunteer Opportunities  
 

● The PC Booster Club is looking for parents to become active volunteers as 
concessions stand and floor worker staff at Thursday night Bingo sessions at the Knights 
of Columbus. Please email Will Robertson to sign up. 

● Need Service Hours?  Help represent Peninsula Catholic at the OLMC Craft Fair on 
Saturday, November 9th!  Parents are asked to serve for a two-hour block.  Two families 
may serve for each block. To sign up, please click the link. Contact Shaylyn Baker for 
more information. 

● St. Vincent’s serving at PORT (NN overnight homeless shelter) is looking for 
volunteers on Sunday, 11/24/19 at Peninsula Korean Baptist Church on Harpersville Rd.  
It is  their YOUTH night when middle school and high school students volunteer from 
5:00 -8:00 pm with parents and other parishioners.  To sign up:  

1) Click the link below to see our signups. 

https://signup.com/go/ovYOfut   

2) Review the options listed and choose the YOUTH or PARENT spot(s) you like.  

3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password 
https://signup.com/go/ovYOfut  

Home and School 

● A friendly reminder of our next HSA meeting, Thursday, November 7 at 5:30 pm in 
the PC library.  
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